
 

 

To:  Advisor (MN) Mr. Sudhir Gupa 

  Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

  Mahanagor Doorsanchar Bhavan, 

  Jwahar Lal Nehru Marg. 

  New Delhi – 110002 

  Email: advnn@trai.gov.in 

 

Subject: Request for comments on “Allocations of Spectrum for Technologies such 

 as DECT, to meet the Residential and Enterprise Intra-Telecommunication 

Requirements” dated  February 19, 2010 

 

On behalf of Philips, we appreciate a lot to have to opportunity to comment on “Allocations of 

Spectrum for Technologies such as DECT, to meet the Residential and Enterprise Intra-

Telecommunication Requirements” and we fully support the DFI proposal. 

 To be able to deliver competitive DECT products, to guaranty the excellent voice quality and 

radio link reliability for the benefit of the end user, Philips suggests to use the unallocated 

frequency band 1900~1920Mhz as proposed by DFI.  

  Respectfully submitted, 

Hong Kong , April 29 2010 

 

Francois Retif 

Director, Program Management 
Category Home Audio Video Accessories - BU Accessories 
Philips Consumer Lifestyle  
5/F, Philips Electronics Building 
5 Science Park East Avenue 
Hong Kong Science Park 
Shatin,New Territories.  Hong Kong 
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